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INFORMATION BULLETIN 2016/17:58                                                                                                                                  

 

 

TO:   All MUNFA Members 

   

FROM:  The MUNFA Executive Committee 

 

DATE:  August 8, 2017 

 

SUBJECT:   CAUT 5th Contract Academic Staff Conference 

 

 

The MUNFA Executive Committee has approved the cost associated for two ASMs to attend 

CAUT’s 5th Contract Academic Staff Conference taking place from October 20 – 21, 2017 in 

Toronto, Ontario. 

 

More information on the conference, including a copy of the agenda and hotel information, can be 

found on the CAUT website at http://act.caut.ca/contract_academic_staff_conference. If you are 

interested in attending please send your intentions to MUNFA at munfa@mun.ca on or before 

Monday, August 28, 2017 at 5:00pm.  
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